
DISCLAIMER 
 

1. It has come to notice of IREL (India) Limited, that some unknown and 
unauthorised touts/ individuals are deceiving people, using IREL name 
and logo, in the name of giving employment in IREL. IREL has no 
connection with any such entities.  
 
2. We would like to inform the public that vacancies in IREL(India) Limited, a 
CPSE under Dept of Atomic Energy, Govt of India are filled only after 
issuing centralized employment notifications which are given wide 
publicity in print/electronic media, Employment News & IREL website.  
 
3. For any information regarding recruitment, public/job aspirants are 
advised to visit the official website of IREL (www.irel.co.in) only and 
beware against touts/ brokers. 
 
 

 OUR RECRUITMENT EXAMS ARE FULLY COMPUTERISED AND 
SELECTION IS BASED PURELY ON MERIT 


